
Feedback on Utility Efficiency Rebate 

Programs 

Dear [Utility Company Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to provide feedback on the Utility Efficiency 

Rebate Programs that your organization has implemented. 

Firstly, I would like to commend you on [specific aspect of the program, e.g., user-friendly 

application process, informational resources]. This has made it easier for customers like myself 

to participate and benefit from the rebates available. 

However, I would like to highlight some areas for improvement. I believe that [suggest a specific 

improvement, e.g., increasing awareness of the program, offering more diverse rebates]. This 

could potentially enhance participation rates and overall satisfaction among customers. 

Thank you for considering my feedback. I appreciate your commitment to promoting energy 

efficiency and look forward to seeing further improvements in your programs. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Address] 

[Your Email] 

[Your Phone Number] 


